

## FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us



April 8, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Commissioner Bryan Lober, District 2

RE: Item L.5., Policy Group Recommendation for Lodging Order to Allow for Self-Certification

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on April 7, 2020, requested the Policy Group revisit the requirements contained in the limitations on tourism and lodging order to allow for self-certification for those staying in a hotel in accordance with guidelines issued by the Florida Health Department in Executive Order 20-91, and are not engaging in leisure tourism.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Deputy Clerk

/ds

CC:

Commissioners 1, 3, 4, & 5

County Manager County Attorney